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BRAD ROBERTS, VIOLATIONS DIRECTOR 

Term expires: June 2025 

Approximately 30 warnings and violations were issued in 2023.  The range of issues addressed included 

burn ban, RV parking, dog related, snowmobiles out of season, noise, parking, and even trespassing.  To 

date I have not sought out infractions, as I prefer to rely on member reports of issues.  Several were 

appealed with varying degrees of response by the board; if you’re in this situation I suggest reviewing 

prior minutes. 

Rental violations are a different beast and tend to get backed up and managed in bulk, resulting in some 

surprises to people. 

There are rules and fines that have been clarified this year to make life easier for all.  If there’s 

something you see that could be better by all means please share with us. 


